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Friday 5th January 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I would like to invite you to come in and meet with me so I can introduce myself 

properly and answer any questions that you may have. The dates for this will be as 

follows: 

 

Tuesday 9th January at 2:30 – Parents/carers for children in all classes are welcome to 

attend on this date 

Thursday 11th January at 9:15 – Parents/carers for children in years 4/5 and 5/6  

Thursday 11th January at 2:30 – Parents/carers for children in years 3, 2, 1, Reception 

and Nursery 

 

We have tried to offer alternative dates and times to help accommodate you all 

therefore you only need to attend one of these meetings.  

 

These will take place in the school hall. I am very much looking forward to meeting you 

all.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Joanne Murphy  

Headteacher 


